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Around 12:00 PM, I arrived at the Kinross Township Office and met with the Township Manager Mr. Jim 
Moore, to determine the location of the soil vapor extraction wells identified under PTI No.139-03. 

Mr. Moore explained that there were many monitoring wells. located on the former Kincheloe Air Force 
Base. I informed him the ones I was interested in were at the "old" Fire Training Area. He pointed out 
on a map the area is on the south end of the county air field, off a dirt road and was not easily 
accessible. He also suggested I talk with Scott Schaefer, of RRD, or Ms. Phyllis Hockett, the US Army 
Corp of Engineers (ACOE), Project Manager for the Kincheloe AFB. 

On October 30th I spoke with Scott who said he believed the monitoring for that site had ended a few 
years ago and that I should speak to Ms. Hockett. I then called Ms. Hockett who said the site was now 
considered closed by the ACOE. I asked her to submit a letter requesting the permit be voided, which 
she responded tha he would. 
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